
Newsletter

Important dates and notices

Another busy week!

We have enjoyed many things this week: Year 3’s visit to Leigh Town Hall,

Whole School Football celebrations, the Year 6’s show, Year 6  Adventure day, 

Year 1’s POP day and Reception class’ Pirate day. Phew! We have also 

managed to welcome our New Starter children this week who came to visit 

outdoors across two sessions. Love Jesus, Love Learning, Love Life.

Bubble closures

Sadly, we had to close two more bubbles yesterday and this morning Year 6 and 

2. This is upsetting because Year 2 have not long been out of isolation and of 

course Year 6 will miss their last week at Primary school, and the lovely plans 

made such as their Leavers’ Assembly and Leavers’ Mass. At least Year 6 had 

the opportunity to enjoy sports day, to perform their end of year play and also 

their Adventure day on the field, (which replaced their residential) before they 

were asked to isolate. We will keep in touch next week.

Sacramental Programme for Year 4 pupils

We welcome Year 4 back on Monday after isolating and so will complete their 

next session of their Sacramental Programme on Monday 12th July after school 

3.30-4.30pm. We look forward to seeing you Year 4.  

Strawberries and ice cream

Our children really enjoyed their Strawberries and ice cream yesterday afternoon 

as can be seen in photos on Twitter. Thank you parents/carers for bringing in 50p 

for them. £61 was collected and once the cost of the strawberries and ice cream, 

spoons and tubs were taken out £40 was raised for school. THANK YOU!

Summer Raffle 

Summer Fayre raffle has taken place. Please follow this YouTube link for the 

announcing of the winners. Sorry there was a technical hitch and the first part 

was missed off. Congratulations to all our winners!

https://youtu.be/Hc7lTMysMiA

Rewards & Celebrations

This Week’s Superstars 

A very big well done to the following children who have earned the 

most team points for their class this week. 

Infants                                      Juniors 

Rec – Freddie Marsden                   Year 3 – Amelia Siewiorek

Year 1 – Annabelle McFadden         Year 4 – Isolating

Year 2 – Isolating                              Year 5 – Ella Govin

Year 6 – Isolating

Winning team is Purple Parrots

Always Award Winner

The class this week with the most children achieving their 

always award is Year 5

Class with the most nearest 100% Attendance

This week Year 1 With 99.4 %

As we break up for the Summer Holidays next Friday, 

children can bring a toy of their choice (non-electrical) 

into school on the last day.

Enjoy the Euros Final on Sunday!

C’MON ENGLAND!

St. Joseph's Catholic Primary School, Leigh

Please follow the headteacher on Twitter - @StJosephsLeigh 

Have a lovely weekend.  From Miss Daley                         
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